CONSERVATION AND INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION
TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT
Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417

SITE WALK
Saturday, September 25, 2010
7:30 a.m.

Members present: Alan Miezejeski, Michael Tomlinson, and Susan Board.
Also present: Ryan Quick and Gary Elliott.

The Deep River Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held a site walk on Saturday,
September 25, 2010 in Canfield Woods/Town of Deep River off of Route 154/Main Street, in
connection with application by Ryan Quick.

Commission members inspected the location of the proposal to construct two Pungeon bridges
and one stone bridge over the wet area to control the flow of the water to prevent erosion on the
yellow trail.

The site walk adjourned at 8:30 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Nancy J. Howard
Recording Secretary



